
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 

 

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

FROM: Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

DATE: January 23, 2023 

 

SUBJECT: 
Washington County Supportive Services Annual Report and Program Update 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
Staff from the Washington County Department of Housing Services will present the Washington County 
Supportive Housing Services Annual Report and provide a program update to the City Council.  

 


